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Stroke Survivors EMPOWERING Each Other

Dear Members, Supporters, and Partners of the SSEEO Community:
We hope this message finds you and your loved ones in good health and spirits.

It is with deep sadness and a heavy heart that we write to inform you that Stroke Survivors Empowering
Each Other, Inc. (SSEEO) will be closing its doors, effective as of June 30, 2025. After careful
consideration and exhaustive efforts to secure sustainable funding, we have come to the difficult
conclusion that we are no longer able to continue operations.

Since our founding in 2004, our mission has been to support stroke survivors and their caregivers with
compassion, resources, and community. Thanks to your involvement and support, we’ve been able to
serve thousands of families, provide hundreds of hours of support programming, and foster a community
of resilience and hope.

Unfortunately, despite the dedication of our staff, volunteers, and donors, the financial challenges have
become too great to overcome. We explored multiple paths to remain open, but ultimately, none proved
viable.

We are committed to ensuring a smooth and respectful transition. In the coming weeks, we will be
working to connect our members with other organizations and resources that may be able to continue
supporting your journey. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at christine@sseeo.org if you need
help navigating those options.

Thank you for being part of our community. It has been an honor to walk this path with you. While
SSEEO may be closing, we hope the spirit of support and connection we’ve built together will live on.

With gratitude and warmth,
SSEEO Board of Directors
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